
17th February 2016

1  st   Yass Scouts, Cubs Section

Dear Cub Parents,
                            An action packed 2 weeks since the last 
newsletter with a trip to Canberra for Indoor Rock 
Climbing and learning to build and fly Box Kites at the 
Scout Hall.
                            A Big Thank You to the parents who 
helped out at the Indoor Rock Climbing, You could see the 
enjoyment on the Cubs faces as they all tried their hardest 
to climb to the top with almost everyone getting to the very 
top at least once. Without the parents there, it would have 
been a very different night indeed, Thanks.



                             This week the Cubs have started the 
serious work of their Flight badge with learning how to 
build a Box Kite and attempting to fly it.
                             They were split into 5 groups and got to 
building after a quick demonstration from Jenny. The 
results were interesting with some well constructed kites 
and colourful decorations. The box kites all got off the 
ground with some fast running and there were lots of 
laughs.

                             To finish this weeks Cub meeting we 
welcomed our newest Cub to the Pack as Patrick was 
Invested and received his badges, scarf and woggle. 
Welcome Patrick, we hope you enjoy Cubs.
                              Thank you to the Leaders for a 
wonderful job entertaining and Teaching The Cubs.
                           
                          



                         
Important Dates:
24th February – Fishing at Yass River (6.30pm low level crossing)
Parent Helpers Please
2nd March – Cub Meeting (6.30pm Scout Hall)
9th March – Canoeing (6.30pm Yass River, Joe O'Connor Park)
Parent Helpers Please
15th March – Yass Scouts Committee Meeting  - ( 7.30pm Scout 
Hall)

Contact information:
Cub Leaders: Don, Jenny, Joel, Michael and Johnno
Website: www.1st-yass-scouts.com
Postal: 1st Yass Scouts, PO Box 140, Yass NSW 2582
Scout Hall Address: 234 Comur Street, Yass NSW 2582

http://www.1st-yass-scouts.com/

